
 

 
  

 

 
 

 
  

 
   

 
 

 
     

 
    

 
 

  
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

1!!11 Departmen! of IMI. Education ---
ARCHIVE: COVID-19 Superintendent Call 

July 15, 2020 

The following are questions asked by directors of schools during this call and the answers 
provided by the department. For additional guidance and up-to-the-minute supports, 
please check the TDOE website for more information: 
https://www.tn.gov/education/health-and-safety/update-on-coronavirus.html. 

Conference 
• Question: Any news related to Superintendents Study Council in Gatlinburg?

o Response: In partnership with the department and TOSS the decision was
made to shift the annual Superintendents Study Council conference to a
virtual program, rather than convening in Gatlinburg. More information to
come.

Stockpile CLP 
• Question: If we are a stockpile district and our plan shows 6.5 hours of

academics is that O.K? 30 minutes of the 7 hour school day is lunch.  Do we need
to show lunch on our CLP?

o Response: It is most helpful if districts indicate in some way that they plan
to stockpile, and that the remaining 30 minutes per day is the lunch
period. They can note that by either including lunch on the schedules they
submit, or annotating the schedule they submit to indicate that.

1 | 7/15/2020 

https://www.tn.gov/education/health-and-safety/update-on-coronavirus.html

	ARCHIVE: COVID-19 Superintendent Call



